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Press Release 
 

NWT Uranium Announces Resignation of President and CEO, John Lynch 
 
 
Toronto, Ontario - NWT Uranium Corp. (TSXV: NWT) (the "Company") announced today that its Board of 
Directors has accepted the resignation of John Lynch as President and Chief Executive Officer and a director of the 
Company. David Subotic, currently a director of the Company, has been appointed interim President and Chief 
Executive Officer. 
 
Mr. Lynch is leaving to pursue other interests. The Board of Directors of the Company thanks Mr. Lynch for four 
years of dedicated leadership and his tireless efforts in positioning NWT Uranium for future growth. He was able to 
excel operating in the dual roles of President and Chief Executive Officer and was a valued member of the Board. 
We wish him all the best in his future endeavor. 
 
NWT will be holding a conference call shortly that shareholders will be able to participate in.  
 
Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in policies of the TSX 
Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
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Tel.: (416) 504-3978  
www.nwturanium.com 


